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It is vitally important that Big Creek and the Buffalo River be included in Section 5 and equally
important that C&H Hog Farm be denied a category 5 permit.  As a matter of public health and the
maintenance of the integrity of the Buffalo River, these issues are vital to the people of Arkansas.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter,
Rebecca Thompson
3 sunset Circle
Little Rock, AR 72207
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